
BISHOP SHANAHAN & BISHOP GALVIN 

PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION 

invite you to their 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

on WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 14
TH

 at 

7.30pm in Bishop Galvin’s School Hall 

 

If you have anything that you want to put forward for discussion at the meeting, please email 

shanahangalvinpa@gmail.com or alternatively put a note into either of the Parents’ Association boxes 

that are located at the main doors of both schools. 

Please have all suggestions in by Monday October 12
th

. 

 

Please look at the school website (Parents’ Association section) for frequently asked questions & 

answers.  These may help you with your queries. 

All new suggestions will be brought to both principals and answers will be posted on the schools 

website (Parents’ Association Section) 

 

We are delighted to welcome COLMAN NOCTOR, as a guest speaker who will be 

giving a talk on 

‘Parenting in a technological age’ 

 
 

 

We look forward to meeting you all and remind you that the Parents’ Association is there for both you 

and your child’s benefit.  That is why your support is important. 

All welcome, bring a friend.  Please support your Parents’ Association. 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

If you are unable to attend the meeting but would like to become more involved in the Parents’ 

Association please complete this form and post in either of the Parents’ Association boxes located at 

the main doors of both schools. 

Name:    .......................................................................................... 

 Tel No:   .......................................................................................... 

 

mailto:shanahangalvinpa@gmail.com

